
 
 
 
 

 
TEMPERATURE CHECKS & SCREENING: 

 
All staff and children will have their temperatures taken upon arrival. Anyone with a temperature reading 
of 100 degrees or higher will not be allowed to stay.  If a fever develops while a child is in our care, the child 
will be removed from other children and parents will be called for pickup. Parents should screen with the 
questions below prior to bringing children. 
 
You should NOT come into the building if… 

1. You have a fever of 100 degrees or higher.  
2. You are experiencing new sore throat or cough symptoms or new difficulty breathing. 
3. You have diarrhea, vomiting, abdominal pain, or new onset of headache, especially with fever. 
4. You have had close contact (within 6 feet for at least 15 minutes) with a person with a confirmed 

COVID-19 diagnosis. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 

WEEK 1 ONLY DROP OFF PROCEDURES: 
 

• Parent/guardian enters building using center door to main entrance  
*look for Welcome sign and balloons* 

• Masks are required for ages 10+ entering the building to drop off 
• Child’s temp will be checked in the foyer 
• Parent will check in at preschool desk 
• DROP OFF TIMES in classroom are as follows: 

o 8:55-9:05am: Last Name A-J 
o 9:05-9:15am: Last Name K-Z 

• Exit out ‘Emergency Exit’ to First St. after drop off  
• AFTER 9:15am the Preschool Entrance will be locked & you will need to call/ring the doorbell for entry 
 

WEEK 2 & AFTER DROP OFF PROCEDURES: 
 
• Parent/guardian will bring child in 
• Child’s temp will be checked in the foyer 
• Check in at the preschool desk 
• Continue through doors to the hallway cross 

section or ”T” at this point WEE Care staff will 
take children and belongings to their rooms 

• Exit out ‘Emergency Exit’ to First St.  
 

PICK UP PROCEDURES (ALL WEEKS) 
 
• Pick up times are as follows:        

o 2:10-2:20pm: Last Name A-J 
o 2:20-2:30pm: Last Name K-Z 

• Wear masks 
• Parent/guardian enter and remain in foyer  
• Check out on iPads in the foyer 
• Your child and his/her belongings will be 

brought to you 
 



WHAT YOU CAN EXPECT FROM US: 
 

• All FBC Staff and Teachers will be wearing a mask during drop-off & pick-up and anytime they are 
moving around the building 

• We will treat our classrooms like ‘home’ and allow teachers to remove their mask  
• All teachers will follow the same guidelines for temperature checks & screening each day 
• Hand sanitizer will be readily available for use in each room and around the building 
• We will be diligent in hand washing and hygiene practices for all 
• Teachers will continually disinfect and clean high-touch surfaces throughout the day 

 
RE: COVID-19 PROTOCOLS FOR NOTIFICATION OR SCHOOL CLOSURE: 
 

• If your child who is in our care becomes ill with Covid-19, please let us know immediately. You can 
call or text Becca (936.676.3148) 

• If we are made known of a positive case for a current child or staff member, we will let those who 
have been in contact (the child’s room) know of the case and the date of the confirmed positive 
test. Contact will be made via email, and we will not share any personal information regarding who 
the person is. If you have any questions, you can always call and visit with Becca.  

• If we have a teacher who is ill or who has a family member in their household that is ill, we will let 
you know. 

• If you have been in direct contact or have someone in your household with a positive case, PLEASE 
KEEP YOUR CHILD HOME. 

• If you have taken your child under our care, or another family member from your household for 
testing, please keep your child home until you have results. (We will not require anyone to be 
tested, rather we will send a child home for exhibiting any symptoms of illness) 

• We ask that you are extra cautious in bringing a child who appears to be ill or sick into our care. We 
know this adds another level and layer of stress for you, but it is what we must do for now to try our 
best and keep those in our care well.  

• In the event that we have a large outbreak, we may have to close one room or our facility for a 
period of time. This is a LAST RESORT! We pray that through our collective diligence of not bringing ill 
people (children, staff, parents, etc..) into our preschool, we can continue operations!  

 


